

ADVISORY

September 24, 2025

Dear Valued Clients,

We are pleased to inform you that following the exit of Super Typhoon Nando from the Philippine Area of Responsibility (PAR), all **vessel operations have returned to normal**. Gate and yard activities are likewise proceeding without disruption.

Please be advised, however, that we are currently monitoring another weather disturbance — **Tropical Storm Opong (Bualoi)** — which is now within the PAR. We are closely observing its development and will keep you informed of any potential impact on our operations.

Should you have any further inquiries or require clarification, please email customerexperience@mmt.ictsi.com or call 8516-7888 loc. 161.

Please stay safe and dry.

MMT Management